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PUBLIC NOTICE
MUNICIPALITY OF PONTIAC
To the ratepayers of the aforesaid municipality

LOCATION OF THE REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING
ON AUGUST 13, 2019 — 7 :30 p.m.

Please note that the regular council meeting on August 13, 2019 that was to
take place at the Quyon Community Centre will not be held there, since the

community centre is not quite ready to be used.

As a result, the council meeting on August 13 will take place at the Luskville

Community Centre, located at 2024, Hwy 148, Pontiac.

We will inform you of the council meeting to be held in Quyon at a later

date.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

GIVEN in PONTIAC on this 7th day of August, two thousand nineteen.

Piérre Said
Director General




